
 

 

Memo 
To:  All Residents of Moorings Park Institute 

From:  Ross Dickmann, Chief Operating Officer  

Cc:  File 

Date:  October 7, 2024 

Subject:  Hurricane Milton – Update 1 

 

As of the 8 A.M. update by the National Hurricane Center, Hurricane Milton is located in the Bay of 
Campeche, about 750 miles West-Southwest of Tampa.  Hurricane Milton has intensified into a major 
hurricane with winds of 125mph and is moving east-southeast at 8mph.  Based on this most current 
forecast, the most likely time of strongest wind conditions for the Naples area is Wednesday morning. 

Moorings Park is actively monitoring this storm and is activating Phase II of the Comprehensive 
Emergency Management Plan.  We will continue to monitor the forecasts and adjust preparations as 
necessary.   

We urge all residents to stay informed and be prepared.  This is a good opportunity to review your own 
hurricane preparedness, so you are prepared to execute your individual plan.  

Moorings Park has extremely well-built buildings and proven support plans in place to take care of our 
communities.  However, if residents do elect to evacuate on their own, it is recommended to leave as 
soon as possible to avoid driving in worsening conditions.  As a reminder, if you do plan to leave, 
complete a departure notice and submit it to your concierge. 

As we continue to monitor the storm, look forward to additional updates.    

Your safety is our top priority  

 


